
ROAD COMMITTEE REPORT 
March 13, 2021 

 
Our 2020/2021 winter season has been a mild one. Our snowfall has been notably less than 
most years. The weather on the 10th and 11th of March was warm with temps in the low 50s to 
60 degrees. This has melted the base layer of snow on most of our roads and created a muddy 
mess. Overall, our roads are holding up fine, although we do not usually see most of the 
damage occur until the actual snowmelt in April. Keep your fingers crossed that we do not get 
the warm weather and heavy rains like the spring of 2018, which devastated a lot of our roads. 
 
I posted the roads on March 10th, 2021. Even though the roads are posted, large trucks can still 
travel our roads if the temps are below freezing, and the roads have firmed up. 
 
We will have a fair amount of ditching to perform this summer and I will call for a road 
committee meeting to discuss this and other problems in the short term future. 
 
This spring we will need to extend Old Esker Way as a landowner is building a home there. We 
will also reassess Tilt O’ The Kilt. 
 
Road maintenance money spent to date:      $9,665.36 
 
Snow plowing money spent to date       $30,032.50 
Screws and stainless steel washers to post Heavy Loads Limited signs.  $13.18 
Total:           $30,045.68 
Total road and snow money spent to date      $39,711.04 
 
Dave Arthurs 
HOLA Road Commissioner 
 
 
 
  
 
 


